# KPK PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, PESHAWAR COMPETATIVE EXAMINATION FOR NAIB TEHSILDAR 2020



#### ISLAMIYAT

Time allowed: 03 Hours

Max Marks:100

مندر جہ ذیل میں سے پانچ سوالات کے جوابات اردویاانگریزی میں لکھیں۔ پہلاسوال لازی ہے۔ نیز ہر سوال کے بیس نمبر ہیں۔

Attempt any five question in English or Urdu. Question No 1 is compulsory each question carries 20 marks.

Translate the following into Urdu or English:

(2) وَمَا عَالِمَا عَلَيْهِ كُورُ الرَّسُولُ فَخُدُوهُ وَمَا نَهَا لَكُو عَنْهُ فَأَسَهُواً ﴿

(6) مَنْ رأى مِنْكُمْ مُنْكَراً فَلْيُغَيَرُهُ

سوال نمبرس:

(8) لَا يُؤْمِنُ عَبْدُ حَتَى يُحِبُّ لِأَخِيْهِ مَا يُحِبُّ لِنَفْسِهِ

(10) يَا أَيُّهَا الرُّسُلُ كُلُوا مِنْ الطَّبِبَاتِ وَاعْمَلُواصَالِحَا

سوال نميرين درج ذيل آيت كريمه كاترجمه كرين فيز اسلام كے بنيادي عقائد پر تفصيلي بحث كريں۔

Translate the following verse and Discuss in detail the Basic Believes of Islam.

آحادیث کی روشنی بین اتحاد اُمت، باہمی ہمدر دی اور اخوے پر مفصل بحث کریں

Discuss unity, mutual sympathy and brotherhood in the light of the Hadiths

Discuss in detail the "The Holy Prophet (PBUH) as a Great Preacher (Mubaligh and Dace)"

Discuss the causes, events, and consequences of Ghazwa Khyber

Translate the following Verse. Discuss in detail the properties and benefits of the creation of sky and earth.

إِنَّ فِي خَلْقِ ٱلمُسْمَوَاتِ وَٱلْأَرْضِ وَٱخْتِكُفِ ٱلَّيْسِلِ وَٱلنَّهَادِ وَٱلْفُلُكِ ٱلَّتِي تَجْرِي فِي ٱلْبَحْرِ بِمَا يَنفَعُ ٱلنَّاسَ وَمَا أَنزَلَ ٱللَّهُ مِنَ ٱلسَّمَآءِ مِن مَّآءِ فَأَخْيَـا بِهِ ٱلْأَرْضَ بَعْدَ مَوْتِهَا وَبَثَّ فِيهَا مِن كُلِّ دَآبَةِ وَتَصْرِيفِ ٱلرِّيَاجِ وَالسَّحَابِ ٱلْمُسَخَّر بَيْنَ ٱلسَّمَآءِ وَٱلْأَرْضِ لَايَلِتِ لِقَوْمِ يَعْقِلُونَ 🚳

Discuss the background and different provisions of the Last Adress of the Holy Prophet (Hajjatul Widaa).

Discuss the peculiar features of Islamic civilization.

## KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION FOR THE POST OF NAIB TEHSILDAR—2020

## GENERAL ENGLISH

TIME ALLOWED: 3 HOURS

Note: All questions are compulsory.

Total Marks: 200

Q1. Write a comprehensive analytical essay of about 700 words on any one of the following.

70

- (1) Our education system prepares us for exams, not for life.
- (2) Wars are ugly.

/

- (3) A man is known by the company he keeps.
- (4) Freedom of thought is more important than the freedom of speech.
- (5) Rules are meant to be broken.
- (6) Unity in diversity.

40

Q2. Read the following passage and answer the questions at the end,

The history of the modern world is a record of highly varied activity, of incessant change, and of astonishing achievement. The lives of men have, during the last few centuries, become increasingly diversified, their powers have greatly multiplied, their horizon has been enormously enlarged. New interests have arisen in rich profusions to absorb attention and to provoke exertion. New aspirations and new emotions have come to move the soul of men. Amid all the bewildering phenomena, interest, in particular, has stood out in a clear and growing pre-eminence, has expressed itself in a multitude of ways, and with an emphasis more and more pronounced, namely, the determination of the race to gain a large measure of freedom than it has ever known before, freedom in the life of the intellect and spirit, freedom in the realm of government and law, freedom in the sphere of economic and social relationships. A passion that has prevailed so widely, that has transformed the world so greatly, and is still transforming it, is one that surely merits study and abundantly rewards it. Its operations constitute the very pith and marrow OF modern history.

Not that this passion was unknown to the long ages that preceded the modern periods. The ancient Hebrews, the ancient Greeks and Romans blazed the way leaving behind them a precious heritage of accomplishments and suggestions, and the men who were responsible for Renaissance of the fifteenth century and the reformation of the sixteenth century contributed their imperishable part to this slow and difficult emancipation of the human race. But it is in modern times that the pace and vigour, the scope and sweep of this liberal movement have so increased unquestionably as to determine the age, particularly the last three centuries that have registered great triumphs of spirit.

- Q1. What has been the most dominant passion of human race during the last three centuries?
- Q2. What, according to the author, is the history of the modern world a record of?
- Q3. In what period of the history of the world have the lives of men become increasingly diversified?
- Q4. In what areas do you think have the power of men greatly multiplied during the last few centuries?
- Q5. The horizon of the lives of the men has been greatly increased. What does it mean?
- Q6. What kinds of freedoms have been mentioned in the passage?
- Q7. The operation of which factors constitutes the pith and marrow of modern history?

Write a composition starting with any one of the following lines.

- (1) It was usually men who asked me why I did it.
- (2) The one industry unaffected by the general depression of trade is the fashion industry.

- Q3. Explain the meaning of TEN of the following phrases/idioms and use them in sentences.
  - (a) To drive home (b) To pick holes (c) To have an axe to grind
  - (d) A hard nut to crack (e) Cold blood (f) A snake in the grass
  - (g) A prophet of doom (h) Rank and file (i) Bolt from the blue
  - (k) Allow the dust to settle (l) Goes without saying (m) To take to one's heels
  - (n) To cut the Gordian knot (o) To take with a pinch of salt

Q4. Read the following passage carefully and write a précis of it.

The true problem of city planning and rebuilding in a free society is—how to cultivate city districts that are free, lively and fertile places for the differing plans of thousands of individuals, not planners. Nothing could be farther from the aims of the planners today. They have been trained to think of people as interchangeable statistics to be pushed around, to think of city vitality and mixture as a mess. Planners are the enemies of cities because they offer us only the poisonous promise of making every place in a city more like dull and standardized morning side heights. They have failed to pursue the main point: to study the success and failure of the real life of the cities. With their eyes on simple minded panaceas, they destroy success and health. Planners will become helpful only when they abandon what they have learned about 'ought' to be good for cities.

Q5. Translate the following into English.

30

30

#### KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION FOR THE POST OF NAIB TEHSILDAR—2020

1000 /10

کل رفت سر لکنظ

نوط؛ صفتہ اول لازی ہے جب کر صفتہ دوم میں سے کوئی سے بنن سوالات کے جواب تحریر کریں تمام سوالات کے بنر مکیاں ہیں -

(صعتداول) (۴۰۰) سوال البرا - مندرجه ذبل موموعات من سے کسی ایک بر تفقیلی مفخون تحر برکیجیے -

> را) راسلام میں والدین کے حفوق (٢) ارزُ بجنت فوى زبان: امكامات وسامل رس و مردر انک میں ادباء کا کردار KOP Ster BUITE (1)

سوال مز ۲: سندرجه دیل اقتیاس کامیس ادر د نرجه کری ا There Come Such moments in the ups and downs of life when a person loses all hopes. He Sees darkness every where. His power to face difficulties fails. This thing is against the dignity of man. The entire development of this world is due to that will and determination which God has bestowed upon him. Man should never lose heart, but should face his failures boldly. A day will come when Allah will Surely give him Success.

It is feared that the oil in the world will sunout in a few years. Every contry is making efforts to discover more heserves of oil. It is not known how far this attempt will succeed. It is the need this attempt will succeed. It is the need of the how that we cut short of our oil of the how that we cut short of oil in inclustry requirements. The consumption of oil in inclustry and agriculture cannot be curtailed, but and agriculture cannot be curtailed, but it can be in private needs.

(حقددرم)

رنج کی جب گنتگو سونے مگی آب سے نم ، تم سے تو سونے مگی جا ہیسے بیفام بر دولؤں طرف بطف کیا جب دو بدو سرنے مگی

میری رسوائی کی نوبت آگئی من کی شہرت کو بکو سرنے مگی ہے نزی تصویر کنتی بے حجاب مرکسی کے رو برو سرنے ملکی ۔

# Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Public Service Commission Competitive Examination for the Post of Naib Tehsildar - 2020.

#### **Pakistan Studies**

Time Allowed: 03 Hours

Max Marks: 100

Note:

Attempt only five questions.

Candidates may answer in English or Urdu.

- What are the religious and political contribution of Shah Waliullah?
- 2. What are the main causes of the War of Independence in 1857?
- 3: For what reasons Sir Sayyed Ahmad Khan started M.A. O. College in Aligarh which later on became a university in 1920?
  - Discuss the main provisions of the Lucknow Pact (1916) and its impact upon the Muslims of Indo-Pak Subcontinent.
  - 5. What were the early problems of Pakistan (1947) and how these problems were faced by Pakistanis?
  - 6. It is said that it is the 1973 constitution which ensure the Federation of Pakistan.
    How?
  - 7. The legislation of CAA and NRC in India justified Muhammad Ali Jinnah standpoint on Muslims and the Indian independence issue. Do you agree?
  - 8. What is the main reason of failure of democracy in Pakistan?

## Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Public Service Commission Competitive Examination for the Post of Naib Tehsildar-2の2の.

# General Knowledge and Everyday Science

Time Allowed: 03 hours

Max Marks: 200

Note:

Attempt Ten questions in all, five from Part I and five from Part II
Candidates may answer the question either in English or in Urdu

### Part I (150 marks)

- Baluchistan is hit by violence and caused many economic and human losses. What are the causes and solution to this problem?
- 2. A working relationship between the PTI government and opposition is missing. What are the conflictual points?
- 3. What is ECO and why it is not very effective like the European Union?
- 4. Religious extremism is the most important threat to society in Pakistan. How?
- Discuss the Pak-US relations after 9/11 incident.
- Discuss the social and political situation in Kashmir since August 5, 2019 and its impact upon the region.
- 7. What is Brexit and what are its impacts upon European Union.

#### Part II (50 marks)

- Discuss the solar system and differentiate a star from a planet.
- 2. Discuss the causes of air pollution and how it can be controlled?
- Describe human digestive system.
- 4. Internet brought a revolution in social networking. What are the important social networking services freely available and how it facilitates human life?
- 5. Hepatitis is a viral disease and caused many deaths in Pakistan. How this virus is spread and how such a patient should be treated?
- 6. What are the different sources of renewable energy sources?
- 7. Cell is the basic unit of living organism. Discuss the structure of an animal cell.